
Dear Valued Suppliers,

To combat the spread of the COVID-19 virus and to protect 
our employees and customers, NamPower has, as part of 
its internal measures, decided to temporarily close some 

Although most employees will be operating from home 
during this period, measures have been put in place to ensure 
business continuity. Thus, the Finance Section will continue 
to process payments as normal. Suppliers are encouraged to 
send invoices and follow-up on payments via the following 
email address: creditors@nampower.com.na
We appeal for your understanding during this period, should 
our operations be slower than normal.  
Should you need to contact us during this temporary closure, 
please call us at 061 205 4111 or email 
creditors@nampower.com.na 
We will keep you updated on any changes regarding the situation. 
We thank you for your understanding. 
Although we are facing challenging and uncertain times, 

overcome COVID-19.

NOTICE
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